Bradford Library Board Minutes

Bradford Public Library District, September 18, 2023

President Dave Atteberry called the meeting to order at 6 pm.
 Present: Dave Atteberry, Jim Owens, Reva Young, Hollie Scott, Barb Fehr, Tish Leeper, Mary Robbins and Sarah Boehm, Director.  

Minutes:

The August 2023 minutes were read.  A motion was made by Reva Young to Approve: seconded by Barb Fehr.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report:

Barb presented the treasurers report.
Monthly Bills:

The monthly bills were reviewed.  A motion was made by Hollie Scott to pay the bills; seconded by Jim Owens. Motion carried.
Circulation Statistics:

The circulations statistics were reviewed.
Additions to the Agenda:

Sarah requested that Phil Lenzini be added to the agenda under New Business d.
Director’s Report:

Sarah reported that the lift inspection on August 31 went well and the inspector signed off.  Sarah attended the Rural Director’s meeting in Princeville and heard our lawyer, Phil Lenzini speak.

Comments and Questions of the Board:

There were no comments or questions of the board.

Unfinished Business: 

a. Renovation Update and Open House

We will have an Open House September 28 from 4 – 7 pm so the public can see the lift and other renovations.  We will have a plaque made to thank all those who donated. Dave Atteberry, Tim Hickey, and Denny Hickey will speak. Light refreshments will be served.  

New Business:  
a. FOIA Request
We have received a FOIA request. Each of the points of interest have been accounted for. Sarah will respond.  
b. Meeting Space Policy

Sarah has created a Meeting Space Policy outlining guidelines for any individual or group who wish to use the library.  Jim Owens made a motion to approve this policy.  Tish Leeper seconded.  Motion carried.

c. RSA Operational Independence

Sarah explained the RSA Operational Independence.  RSA will become its own entity and will no longer be tied to RAILS.  This is a process that will take a couple of years. Sarah will update us as it moves forward.
d.  Phil Lenzini

Sarah suggested we contact attorney Phil Lenzini to set up a meeting to discuss our upcoming levy and the personal property replacement tax.  The board agreed that this was a good idea.  Sarah will contact Phil Lenzini and set up a date for him to meet with us.

Jim moved we adjourn, Barb second. Approved 7:25 pm

Respectfully submitted,
 Hollie Scott

